
MINUTES 
ADMISSIONS WORK TEAM  

Monday, June 4, 2012 
10:00 am 

 
 

CALL IN NUMBER 1 (800) 893-8850 
PARTICIPANT PIN 6384637 

 
Attendees: 
UAA-Charese, Peggy 
Kenai- 
Kodiak-Jennifer 
Mat-su- 
UAF-Crystal, Kara, Libby 
UAS-Deema, Pete 
SW- 
 
 
 

1. Admitting to future terms and how we code in SGASTDN-This causes problems in degree works. Any 
MAU accepting a student should put the other MAU in the secondary (or third, fourth, etc.) on sgastdn 
when coding the admission. Even for those who are graduating. We need to look at Degree works 
ability to look at the current term first and future term second. Additional question is the students who 
appear active in programs they are not pursuing anymore. 
 
For now agree to be more careful and to continue any additional programs on sgastdn even when 
student plans to graduate with that degree. We will be relying on the graduation/degrees departments 
at each campus to clean up sgastdn accordingly. Will check back to see how it’s going. UAF will 
communicate this to their graduation department. 
 
SAAERUL will not allow you to apply for the same program a second time. Need to investigate this 

 
 

2. Request to make changes to the SAR2ADM report 
Peggy will submit a task request 

 
3. Error messages at UAOnline when completing web application-will discuss at our next meeting 

 
4. AA_GLOBAL_2009 matching rule 

Is available in LRGP for testing. Peggy would like to get this in as soon as possible 
 

5. Solution for UC1T, UC2T problem 
Programming staff have completed this task request and put this in LRGP for testing. We will test when 
LRGP is available and reply to SW 
 

6. OnBase Upgrade and validation 
 

7. New Admission Code (AL) financial aid limitations 
The team had no problem with Peggy creating this new code 
 
 
 
Next Meeting is Monday June 18 @10:00am 
 

 


